2lst Septembery, 1949,
Enclosure

Your Ref: CHE/MGS

Dear Sirs, ey
I

D —

With reference to your letter or the 5th and
@y reply of the 12th_aiximb, I think it well to say
that no request has 830 far been received from the
Owners for pPostponement of the Screwshaft Survey of

advice has been rece ived regarding the holding of
an Annual Load Line Survey and the verification of
freeboards with a view to the ilssue of Israeli Load
Line Certificates,

At the same time I énclose a copy of g letter
sent to the Owners on the 18th ultimo respecting
alterations effected to the vessel, and may say
that no further communication Lag yet been received
from them,

I shall be obliged if you will kindly let me
know whether you are mew-in a position to furnisho
me with further information regarding the above
matters,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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